
 

 

  
 Newsletter Friday 9th November 2018 

 
Menu	Week:	Week beginning 12th November will be Week 2 
 
Attendance:	Whole	School	Target	2018/19	is	95%	
	
Week	Ending	26th	October	2018	–	Whole	School	92.5%	
Top 3 classes;   1. 13S = 99.3%  2. BEECH = 97.2% 3. HOLLY = 96.8% 

	
Children	in	Need	–	Friday	16th	November	
	
Our ‘thing’ is to wear your pyjamas to school on that day and bring in your 
favourite teddy bear too!!! Children can wear their pyjamas (if they want 

to) for a donation towards BBC’s Children in Need.  
Children still need to wear appropriate footwear as they will still be  

going outside at breaktimes. 
 

(This is NOT for the children attending the World Skills Show,  
whose Parents have been notified) 

	
NCS	Programme	-	12G	and	12K	

  
The students who participated in the PGL Residential would like to 
invite their parents in to celebrate with them at their NCS 
Graduation assembly being held here at Wyre Forest School on 
Thursday 15th November at 10am. 
 
We are very proud of our NCS students who raised money in school 

for the Emily Jordan Foundation as part of their NCS work. They raised a total of £274.85, 
the GIANT Teddy bear was won by Jerry in Class 7A and the jar of sweets was won by Wyll in 
Willow Class. 
 
Gymnastics	Competition	
Eddie from 11B recently won a silver medal for his trampolining in a Gymnastics 
Competition in Poole – Well Done Eddie!	



 

 
 
Secondary	Food	Tech	News	
Well done to the Year 11 BTEC home cooking skills group who 
produced amazing baked Alaska’s this week, they prepared 
sponge bases, own homemade chocolate ice cream, soft 
meringue, and had a go at using the blow torch to add a little 
colour. As you can see they looked amazing and the class enjoyed 

tasting the fruits of their labour! Keep up the great work team !. 
Ms Jilli Guy - Food Tech specialist. 
	
Stay	and	Play	Parent	Support	Sessions	for	Nursery	
and	Reception	Children	
 
The following sessions will be running in November and will 
take place in the main Wyre Forest School Hall from 1:45pm-2:45pm. 
 
12th and 26th November 
Bring your Nursery children and any younger siblings along for a play session. This is jointly 
run by the Children’s Centres and by our own Wyre Forest Parent Volunteers. We are a 
friendly group and would love you to come and join us. It is a good opportunity to get to 
meet other parents and families. 
 
19th November  
Our usual stay and play will be linked to an information sharing session.  
Victoria will be on hand to discuss the school admissions process, including Education Health 
Care Plans and the support available to children in both special and mainstream schools. 
The Children’s Centres will have information about nursery funding; what you are entitled to 
and how to apply for the different levels of funding.  
 
Please support these sessions. The more families we have attend, the more services we will 
be able to offer, such as; parenting support, sign and rhyme sessions, visits from speech and 
language therapists and / or educational psychologists.  
If you have any questions please ask a member of the Nursery team. 
 

NOVEMBER 
15 NCS Celebration Assembly – information in this newsletter 
16 World Skills Show at NEC (Year 10 & KS5) – Relevant parents have 

been notified 
16 Children in Need Day – Pyjama & Teddy Day!!!  Details in this newsletter 
16 BIRCH Assembly 
20 Foundation Signalong Course (9.15 – 2.15 at Russell House) 
21 Communication Skills – Parent Workshop – Details to follow 
23 BEECH Assembly 
28 KS4 (Year 10) Try A Trade Day 
30 CHESTNUT Assembly 


